
15th Dec 2023 

  

      

 

05.01.2024: Y3 Stone Age workshop. 

08.01.2024: 11:00—23:00 Wycliffe choir at Young Voices. 

09.01.2024: 09:00—16:00 Reception trip to The Deep. 

10.01.2024—12.01.2024: Y6 Residential to Robinwood. 

15.01.2024: Y6 Viking Day. 

16.01.2024: 15:30—16:00 Y6 SATs parent meeting. 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

THIS WEEK’S 

HOUSEPOINT  

WINNERS: 

ST IVES 

ATTENDANCE:  

95.3% 

Our target is: 

97.0%  Christmas Event Dates: 

18.12.23: Christmas Party Day. See e-mail Dec 8th. 

20.12.23—03.01.24: Christmas Holidays.(20th is the 

first day of closure). We re-open on 4th January.  

CEDAR 94.4% 

ASH 92.1% 

CHERRY 92.7% 

ROWAN 96.5%  

CHESTNUT 98.9% 

BEECH 96.3% 

WILLOW 97.0% 

HAZEL 95.6% 

ELM 96.0% 

OAK 95.7% 

MAPLE 97.0% 

LAUREL 92.1% 

YEW 96.4% 

 

 

The 12 Days  

of Advent  

Support for The 

Bradford North 

Food Bank:  

Send in with your 

child. 

Mon18th: delicious 

crisps.          

Tues19th: tinned 

meat for protein. 
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Attendance news: 

BDAT are holding a competition for the Spring Term.  We are in 

with a chance of winning Easter eggs for all and a visit from the 

Easter Bunny!  Please continue to do your best to be in school 

and on time every day. 

Also, pupils achieving 100% attendance will soon receive their 

small, termly, Wycliffe reward.   

VACANCY: With much sadness, we find ourselves       

advertising for a new Site Manager. Applications can 

be found here: https://wycliffeprimary.org/news/

vacancies/ 

Please contact the office if you have any questions  

prior to applying for this post.   

https://wycliffeprimary.org/news/vacancies/
https://wycliffeprimary.org/news/vacancies/


Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

“Nothing that you have not 

given away will ever really be 

yours.”   — C.S. Lewis, author  

Always be careful when chatting to someone online — they may not be who they say they are. 

Who or what comes to mind when 

you hear ‘hope’?   

We invite you to produce 

something based on our 

Christian Value, that we 

can display in school e.g. 

art work, models, a song 

etc. 

  

Here at Wycliffe, we know that spiritual moments are 

personal and precious so they are not always appropriate to 

share. On the occasion that you would like to share them 

with us, we would love to hear about them!  Please send to 

the office for the attention of Mrs. Brodrick.  

Christmas Services 

Nativities 

Eliza was part of the Frozen Jr performance at 

Beckfoot School on Dec 2nd & 3rd. Eliza said this 

was an amazing experience and she enjoyed herself 

very much! 


